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IMC International Mining Corp. Announces Director Resignation 

 

August 11, 2020 

Vancouver, BC – IMC International Mining Corp. (CSE:IMCX) (OTC:IMIMF) (FRA:3MX) (the 
“Company” or “IMC”) announces that Mr. Andreas (Andy) Graetz has resigned as a Director of 
the Company. The Company would like to thank Mr. Graetz for his contributions and wishes him 
well in his future endeavours. 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Brian Thurston 
Chief Executive Officer and President 

ABOUT INTERNATIONAL MINING CORP. 

IMC is a junior exploration and development company focused on creating shareholder value 
through the advancements of its current assets that include the Thane Property in north-central 
British Columbia, and the Bullard Pass Property in Arizona. Utilizing its experienced 
management team, IMC continues to source and evaluate assets to further generate 
shareholder value. 

INVESTOR RELATIONS:  
ir@internationalmining.ca  
1 (604) 588-2110 
https://imcxmining.com  

The CSE has not reviewed, approved or disapproved the content of this press release 
 


